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Comment:
I am writing in support of the changes to MCR 4.201, the eviction case court rule, that the Supreme Court has
proposed. On behalf of Community Development Advocates of Detroit (CDAD) and our over 200 members, we
urge the Court to adopt the changes. We also urge the State of Michigan to ensure all applicable state and local
rental protection laws are enforced. Thank you.
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